MPO Transportation Planning Staff,

City of Montgomery

Department of Planning

Transportation Planning Division

Intfermodal Transportation Facility

495 Molton Street

MontcoMERY METROPOLITAN Montgomery, AL 36104

Pranning ORGANIZATION Telephone: (334) 625-2218, Fax: (334) 625-3017

E-mail: rsmith@montgomeryal.gov
Website: www.montgomerympo.org

MEMORANDUM
TO: MPO, TAC and CAC Members
FROM: Mr. Robert Smith, Director of Planning, City of Montgomery/Montgomery MPO
DATE: January 11, 2024
RE: MPO, TAC and CAC Meetings scheduled for January 16" & 18™, 2024

Enclosed, please find meeting agendas for upcoming meetings, minutes from the last meetings,
resolutions passed, and proposed amendments to the FY 2024-2027 Transportation Improvement
Program (TIP) and a map showing edits made to the 2020 MPO urbanized area boundary to
account for further urbanization across the MPO area.

The MPO, TAC and CAC will meet at the following times and places as stated below:

MPO Policy Board will meet as follows:

Thursday, January 18", 2024 at 11:30 a.m.

City of Montgomery Intermodal Transportation Facility — Conference Room
495 Molton St, Montgomery, AL 36104

Technical Advisory Committee will meet as follows:

Tuesday, January 16™, 2024 at 10:00 a.m.

City of Montgomery Intermodal Transportation Facility — Conference Room
495 Molton St, Montgomery, AL 36104

Citizens Advisory Committee will meet as follows:

Tuesday, January16™, 2024 at 2:00 p.m.

City of Montgomery Intermodal Transportation Facility — Conference Room
495 Molton St, Montgomery, AL 36104

The conference call-in number for those that cant attend in-person is: Conference Call: Phone
Number is 425-436-6310 & Access Code number is 560139#

Parking for MPO, TAC and CAC meetings is located at the City of Montgomery Intermodal
Transportation Facility parking deck at 495 Molton Street. If you have any questions please feel free
to give me a call at 625-2218 or email me at rsmith@montgomeryal.gov.
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